WELCOME TO THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT'S DAY 6 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. WE LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU. LET ME SHARE JUST A FEW OF THE LETTERS THAT CAME IN YESTERDAY:

[SHARON IN SHAWANO] I'M REALLY SORRY BUT I'M NOT MUCH OF A LETTER WRITER. WRVM
IS THE ONLY RADIO STATION I LISTEN TO. IT IS GREAT COMPANY FOR ME. I WOULD LIKE
MORE PREACHERS SPEAKING AND LESS MUSIC. GOD BLESS YOU ALL FOR THE GREAT JOB
YOU ARE DOING.

FOR NOT BEING MUCH OF A LETTER WRITER, I THINK SHE DID JUST FINE.

[KENNETH – GREEN BAY] I'M 85 YEARS OLD AND LISTEN 8 – 16 HOURS PER DAY. DON'T CHANGE ANYTHING. I LOVE THOSE 2 NEW BOYS YOU HAVE ON. THANK YOU – GOD BLESS.

[DENNIS – MANITOWOC] DEAR MIKE AND GANG AT WRVM. I AM ENCLOSING MY BI-MONTHLY DONATION. WHILE I KNOW IT'S NOT A LARGE AMOUNT, I HOPE IT'S HELPFUL IN MEETING YOUR MONTHLY BUDGET. I WANT TO THANK YOU FOR THE WONDERFUL MUSIC YOU PLAY DURING THE OVERNIGHT HOURS. MY RADIO IS ON FROM 11 PM UNTIL 8 AM THE FOLLOWING MORNING WHEN I GET BUSY WITH THE PROJECTS THAT NEED TO BE COMPLETED OVER THE DAY. ON OCCASION I DO GET A CHANCE TO LISTEN TO THE STATION DURING THE DAY, BUT IT'S THE OVERNIGHT MUSIC THAT I ENJOY THE MOST. THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO IN SPREADING THE WORD OF THE LORD.

SOME OF YOU KNOW WHAT I'M GOING TO SAY NEXT. IF EVERYONE WHO LISTENS TO WRVM GAVE \$5 A MONTH ALL OF OUR EXPENSES WOULD BE CARED FOR. THAT'S TRUE. BUT GIFTS OF ANY SIZE ARE HELPFUL AND APPRECIATED.

EARLIER THIS WEEK, I ANNOUNCED OUR NEED TO REPLACE OUR AGING 27-YEAR OLD TRANSMITTER HERE IN SURING. THE TOTAL COST IS \$105,000. IF GOD LAYS IT ON YOUR HEART TO HELP US WITH THIS SPECIAL NEED, BE SURE TO INDICATE WHAT PART OF YOUR GIFT IS FOR THE SURING TRANSMITTER FUND. AND AS OUR GENERAL FUND ALSO NEEDS YOUR HELP, I AM ASKING THAT GIFTS TO THE TRANSMITTER BE 'OVER AND ABOVE' WHAT YOU NORMALLY SEND TO US. AS OF YESTERDAY, THE SURING TRANSMITTER FUND STANDS AT \$500. JOIN ME IN PRAYING THAT THIS NEED BE MET. THE NEW TRANSMITTER WILL ASSURE THAT WE ARE ABLE TO CONTINUE BROADCASTING THE GOOD NEWS WELL INTO THE FUTURE.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER'S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.